
 

 

McCreary Centre Society  

  Mailing List Privacy Statement  

 

 

Personal information is collected for and stored in our mailing list for the sole purpose of 

communicating newsletters, upcoming events, media releases, holiday greetings, recruitment 

opportunities, and occasionally asking for support. As of July 1st, 2014, this information is 

gathered by a double opt-in process.  We store the mailing list on a secure server. It is only 

accessible by our administrator through a password protected account.  

We will never sell or share your personal information without your consent.  

Should you wish to be removed from the mailing list, you can email mccreary@mcs.bc.ca at any 

time with “REMOVE” in the subject line. Your personal information will be deleted and you will 

receive written confirmation within 10 days. If you opt-out you will not receive email 

communication of McCreary newsletters, details on upcoming events, media releases, holiday 

greetings, or notice of recruitment opportunities. You can, however, still access many of these 

communications on our website (www.mcs.bc.ca).  

If at any time you would like to verify your personal information retained by McCreary, please 

contact our administrator at mccreary@mcs.bc.ca.  

 

Thank you, we appreciate your continued interest and support!  

 

McCreary Centre Society 

Youth Health – Youth Research – Youth Action 
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3552 East Hastings Street, Vancouver BC V5K 2A7 CANADA 
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